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On Tuesday 26 October we got our creative juices flowing with some Halloween arts and crafts with our residents at

Woodstock Residential Care Home.

We used pumpkin templates and glued on screwed up orange tissue paper to create our masterpieces, with green tissue paper for

the stems. We had a super time chatting and giggling together whilst we worked.

We will be displaying our finished pumpkin pictures around our Home for everyone to see, just in time for Halloween!
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